
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEMBERSHIP MEETING: October 21, 1991 

Program: Jan Santel from the Autumn Winds Agility Training Center presented a 
program on agility. 

Meeting was called to order by President, Dee Wallis. 

Minutes from the September 16, 1991 meeting read and approved. 

Treasurer's Report: Checking Account: 
Fowler Trophy Fund: 
Savings Account: 

$14,432.78 
1,858.25 

45,477.06 

President's Report: The DKC receives monthly copies of the AKC Gazette, which are 
available for the use of our membership. 

Richard Perschel suggested that the members help themsel~es to left over copies of 
the recent show catalogues. 

Sprjng Show: Steve Wallis for Connie Howard, asked for a volunteer to handle the 
advert1sing for the catalogue for the spring show. 

Diane Kessler requested trophy donations for the spring show. Diane also expressed 
her thanks to the membership for their generosity in donating trophies and shared 
favorable comments that she has received with regard to our trophy tables. 

Steve Wallis, for Ann Ocorr, reminded us that DKC dues are due for Tailwaggers member­
ship. 

Mighty Match trophy donations must be committed for before November lst (also the 
ads for the catalogue). Raffle items are also needed. 

Joyce Anderson will be arranging stewards for the obedience rings for the Mighty 
Match and requests volunteers. 

Steve warnedfuat animal rights groups have been suspected of opening crates at recent 
dog shows and releasing dogs. Breeder responsibility was discussed, especially with 
regard to the behavior of children at dog shows. 

There is a video offered by AKC called ''Best Friendsu which promotes responsible 
dog ownership and anyone can obtain a copy by getting a blank video to Steve. 

Awards: Stella Maunsell 

Reminded the membership that they must apply in order to receive awards. Sign up 
sheets are available for those not having them. 

Cindy reported that our obedience classes are in Week 7 and progressing well. 
Applications for January obedience/conformatin classes will be in the club newsletter. 
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Tracking: Terri Hardwick reported that the November 24th premium lists are in 
the mail. 

She asked for a volunteer to do the tracking trophies and also someone to organize 
the after-tracking luncheon. 

Kim Reid passed a sign up sheet for cleaning the building. 

Mary Oppermann reported for Membership: The following have been voted in as 
regular members: 

Jack and Marlene Dexter 
Michelle Minah 
Adele Monroe 

Ervin and Marcia Rea 
Beadsie Woo 

Cindy Luster presented the budget for the coming year to the membership and 
following a br i ef discussion , it was moved by Betty Thies that the budget be 
accepted and 2nded by Sharon Melnick and it was so moved. 

Following the introduction of guests and several brags, there being no further 
bus~ness, the meeting was adjourned. 9:15p.m. 

Attendance sheet attached 
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